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August 11, 1989

Mr. Mark Goldberg
4317 Neosho Ave.
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Mark,

The end of the Lexus show has finally arrived. Most of the bills have been paid and
the materials stored away. At last I have time to thank those individuals that help
make this meeting a huge success. I'm not sure if you received any word, but Lexus
was ecstatic with the show, every aspect of it.

I would like to personally thank you for all your efforts in assembling the video
segments. Much of the success of the show was due to the refined content of the
video modules. Your assistance in this area was a great contributing factor in
bringing about those results.

I hope I have the chance to work with you on future projects at MultiMedia. Judging
by the success of this one, I'm sure that will be possible. Good luck with all your
future endeavors.

Truly yours,

P

im Kubik
Producer
Lexus 1990 Introduction Meeting
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